
Greg Lukianoff
P

January 7, 2010 

 

President Lawrence S. Bacow 

Office of the President 

Tufts University 

Ballou Hall, Second Floor 



 

Taking this step will cost Tufts nothing and will only save the university from the further 

embarrassment of having to publicly defend its indefensible disregard for student rights. 

Tufts has both a moral and a legal obligation to protect these rights, and it is past time 

that the university lived up to them.  

 

I would, of course, be happy to speak with you personally about this matter. You may 

reach me at 215-717-3473 or robert@thefire.org. Thank you for your attention to this 

crucial issue. I sincerely hope that FIRE will not be sending this letter in another year’s 

time.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Robert L. Shibley 

Vice President 

 

Encl.   

 

cc: 

Kim Thurler, Director of Public Relations 

Brian K. Lee, Vice President for University Advancement 


